(and 7/8 Grade Math Notes, too)

May 13, 2022

Dear Families,

We had a lovely week of celebration. Students that fundraised $100 or more
received their Serve-A-Thon dessert. We celebrated graduating high school seniors with
Clap Out Thursday. We also crowned our Fatima statue.

We will finish MAPs testing next week.

Next Friday we have a Middle School Party. See the orange flyer for details.
Service hour sheets for the second semester are due by May 20.

Literature Circle reading and packet completion continues. Students have been
staying on track according to the schedule each group created. Work on grammar and
vocabulary continues.

In theology, we will be finishing our unit on the Eucharist.
We tested on Ancient Rome. Our last unit will begin next week.

Math 5 is dividing fractions and mixed numbers. Work at home on IXL or 99math
for multiplication facts would be helpful.

Math 6 is solving equations. Multiplication fact practice at home would be helpful.

Math 7A is exploring circumference and area.

Math 7B will be starting work with probability.

Math 8 is working with square roots and rational numbers.

Algebra will be finding side lengths of triangles with the Pythagorean Theorem.

Peace,

Mrs. Sullivan
ssullivan@saintscjm.com



